Remuneration policy
13 January 2021
We can briefly describe the remuneration policy of the International Nepal Alliance.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We do not have a policy, as we do not reward anyone. All board members bear their own costs and there are no compensations for travelling or attending meetings. Even expenses, such as postage, are paid by the members from their own resources.
